
Untitled
You are encouraged to look again at the EANA website

 http://www.astrobiologia.pl/eana/

where you find new information that might be of interest to you:
1. Announcement of the first workshop of the Italian Astrobiology Society,
which just has been founded (Congratulations!!!)
2. a reminder of the call for nomination for the Stanley Miller Award

In addition, the following information will appear soon:
1. An ESA call for Interest for flying small external payloads on Columbus,
by means of a new external platform under the following link:

http://spaceflight.esa.int/sep

2. Information about the successful operation of the astrobiology EXPOSE
facility on the ISS.

3. The official link for the next EANA meeting 
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